
I would like to raise my concern over increased traffic over the past years in the back streets around 
Mitchelton near the army barracks (we live in Frasers Road).  Given the future upgrade and higher 
numbers travelling daily to and from the barracks I hope a traffic management plan is a high priority.  
The noise from speeding cars, traffic jams at intersections and incovenience of not being able to enter 
and exit my driveway during the peak times is becoming very annoying. Unfortunately I was made 
aware of the meeting at Gaythorne RSL only an hour before it was held so could not attend.  I 
understand the need to increase and upgrade the army's facilities but could they please consider the 
local residents and allocate some funds to controlling our growing problem of backstreet traffic 
congestion. 

DEARNE MULDER  

 

 

 

 

 
 

rowes
Stamp

rowes
Typewritten Text
Submission No. 10
		(ELF 2)
 Date: 12/11/2009

rowes
Rectangle




